
TOWN OF GLENDALE 

BOARD OF REVIEW 

July 14, 2022 

 

Board of Review was called to order at 6:30PM on July 14, 2022. Present were Raye Walz, 

Steve Murray, Brian “Gus” Hyer, Neil Betts, James Friedl, and Jamie Hyer.    

The Town Assessor Neil Betts reviewed the Assessment Roll. 

Recording started by BOR Chairman Raye Walz. Raye asked Clerk Jamie Hyer to introduce the 

case.  

Chairman Raye Walz asked Clerk Jamie Hyer to swear in both James Friedl and Neil Betts. Both 

James and Neil raised their right hands and solemnly swore. Both parties stated their name 

and address for the record. 

Assessor Neil Betts stated the estimated level of assessment for the current year.  

Mr. Friedl presented his objection to his assessment, on his property at 25943 Musket Road, 

Kendall WI. The BOR heard Mr. Friedl’s case and viewed his photos of the structures located at 

25943 Musket Road. Mr. Friedl had no witnesses.  

Mr. Betts presented his case and explained why he came to his determination. Mr. Betts 

provided assessment property records for Mr. Friedl’s property located at 25943 Musket Road. 

Mr. Betts also had no witnesses.  

Mr. Friedl summarized his case, and then Mr. Betts presented his summary. 

Testimony was closed. 

The BOR deliberated and made the decision to stay with the Town Assessors determination. 

Motion by Raye, second by Gus to adjourn. M.C. 

Meeting adjourned at 8:30PM. 

 

Submitted by: Jamie Hyer 

Clerk for BOR 


